Subject: Re: Lone Star Bottleheads Sept 11 in Dallas
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 05 Sep 2004 02:35:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Fred, I'd love to be there but can't. One of these times I'm going to come visit you for one of your
meetings. We're close enough that it would be nice. Please post pics of the meeting and give us
news of what you hear. You've been so good to do that, and it is always interesting.There's an
audio club meeting in Oklahoma on September 25th too, and I'll bet the host, Link Alley, would
love to have you guys there too.
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